
  

 

 

     

 

         

     

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 
  6th June 2018 

 
 

                     
Year 6 pupils had three busy days at Ganaway Activity 

Centre in Millisle. The pupils enjoyed scaling the indoor 

climbing wall, trying out their archery skills and tackling the 

challenges of the high and low ropes courses. They also 

visited the Titanic Centre in Belfast. On their final night, 

they toasted marshmallows over a campfire. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Reminder – Breakfast Club opens from 8am; no child should 

arrive prior to this time as there is no supervision. 

The school would like to thank all Breakfast Club 

volunteers and staff who so kindly give up their time to 

enable this service to run. 

BALMORAL SUCCESS 

           
Congratulations to Charlie and Bella who achieved great 

success at Balmoral this year. Charlie was awarded 2nd in 

Young Handlers’ Group and Bella was awarded a 3rd.  Well 

Done!! 

 END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our upcoming 

Celebrations for Year 4 & 5. All family and friends are 

welcome. 

   7th June – Yr 4 Celebration Day P4P at 9.30am 

   7th June – Yr 4 Celebration Day P4H at 11.00am 

   8th June – Yr 5 Celebration Day at 9.15am 

     
Year 5 pupils recently visited the Ulster Folk and 

Transport Museum, Cultra. They enjoyed an action-packed 

three days exploring Ballycultra Town, the rural part of 

the museum and the transport museum. They took part in 

lots of exciting activities, such as baking over an open 

fire, making candles and creating felt pens.  

 

SPORTS DAY SPECIAL PICNIC LUNCH 

The canteen is providing a special Sports Day Picnic Lunch 

of Sandwiches, Cocktail Sausages, Chicken Bites, Carrot 

Sticks, Milk Shake, Fairy Cake & Fruit.   

Can be purchased as a Friday Dinner on Agora. 

 

 

SCHOOL FETE 

 
Our School Fete takes place on Thursday 21st June 6.30-

8.30pm.  We are looking for support from parents to help 

supervise the different stalls and games.  If you are able to 

help, please complete the slip which is in your child’s bag 

today. 

We are also looking for cakes, buns etc. for our cake stall/tea 

room and chocolate bars for our Chocolate Tombola.  If you 

are donating, please bring to the school on Tuesday 19th or 

Wednesday 20th June. 

School will finish at 2pm on the day of the Fete to enable 
stalls to be set up. Please ensure your child is collected at 

this time. 

 


